
To: Mayor and City Council

From: Mark Lambert, City Attorney

Date: February 27, 2024

Subject: Ames Human Relations Commission increase in members

Item No. 33

MEMO
 

 

 

 

 

At the February 13, 2024, Ames City Council meeting, the Council directed the City
Attorney to draft an ordinance to increase the number of members of the City of Ames
Human Relations Commission from the current five (5) members to seven (7) members. 

This was in response to a request from City staff in consultation with the current Human
Relations Commission members.
 
The attached ordinance would amend Section 14.3 of the Ames Municipal Code,
increasing the number of members from five to seven. 
 
Staff is requesting that the Council suspend the rules to do all three readings at one
meeting, so that the ordinance will be effective prior to the Mayor making the annual
board/commission appointments. 

ATTACHMENT(S):
Ordinance AHRC Members.PDF
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